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NOVEMBER 6, 2020

DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER
SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT: TINA PADILLA
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Email: tpadiIlablainesd.org
Phone: (360) 332-5881 x1711

TO: NORTHERN LIGHT
ALL POINT BULLETIN
BELLINGHAM HERALD

RE: PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blame School Board Activity
Annual WSSDA Conference — November 18-20, 2020

Virtual Attendance Only

Four members of the Blame School District Board of Directors, along with the Superintendent,
Dr. Christopher Granger, will attend this year’s Washington State School Directors Association
(WSSDA) Conference. The annual conference, which was originally scheduled to take place in
Spokane, will be conducted virtually only, due to the current pandemic emergency.

The WSSDA Conference is a networking and training opportunity for School Board members
across the State of Washington. The members of the Blame School Board in attendance will not
be functioning in a formal meeting context, nor will they be taking formal action on issues
pertinent to the Blame School District.

For more information, contact the District Office at 360-332-5881.
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